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Mr. L. Baekelandt
Ministry of Public Health
Office of Environmental Nuisances
Rijksadministratief centrum - Vesaliusgebouw
B-1010 Brussel, Belgium |

Reference 93.01.80.1083

Dear Mr. Baekelandt:

This is in response to your letter dated April 11, 1980, requesting several
reports of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Enclosed, per your request,
are copies of NUREG/CP-0001, NUREG-0535, and NUREG-0194.

.

I have added your name to our list for distribution of regulatory guides
relative to the transportation of radioactive materials, including transporta-
tion emergency response. A more general mailing list for all NRC publications
on this subject area is maintained by our Division of Technical Information I
and Document Control. I am forwarding a copy of your letter to them for
action, which I understand will be in accordance with international agreements
between our Countrus.

.

I hope you are well rested from the IAEA-SAGSTRAM meeting, and are preparing
for the regulatory revision meeting in September. !

I
cerely,

,

If

/ g
Donald R. Hopkins
Transportation & Product Standards>

Branch
Office of Standards 0evelopment

Enclosures:
1. NUREG/CP-0001
2. NUREG-0535
3. NUREG-0194
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